THE BASE baptist missions inc

December & January, 2024-2025

Dear Praying Friends,
We are grateful for your continued prayers and support as we labor together to further the
Gospel. God has opened incredible doors for ministry, and we would like to share with you
how God is working through FBMI and Trinity Baptist Seminary. We also rejoice with new
missionary families that have joined FBMI! We now have over 75 families who we are serving
each month!

Training Leaders Through Trinity Baptist Seminary
This year, TBS is hosting training conferences and graduation ceremonies in Mexico,
Argentina, Brazil, Cuba, the Philippines, Chile, and Singapore. These events vary in length,
with some requiring more travel time. Please pray for God’s wisdom, provision, and the
planting of new Baptist churches in these countries. Contact our Home Office for details
about these trips.

Training Facility in the Philippines
A new facility is being built in the Philippines to expand Trinity Baptist Seminary and train
150 more students for ministry. Thanks to the dedication of local pastors, construction is
advancing quickly. With God’s provision, it could be completed by year-end. Currently, over
100 students are preparing for ministry at TBS Philippines.

New Semester at Trinity Baptist Seminary, Mercedes, Texas
We praise the Lord for the wonderful teachers and pastors He has provided who share a
passion for theological training. This semester has just begun, and we are excited to offer nine
courses of study. Please pray for the students and instructors as they engage in this vital
training for ministry.

Praise for Answered Prayer
We rejoice in God’s provision of a security camera system for our Home Office and for
volunteers who help organize and update FBMI missionary files. This year, our goal is to
better serve our missionaries by strengthening connections with their supporting pastors and
ensuring more efficient distribution of their support. We now serve missionaries in 19
countries and thank God for His continued provision.
Thank you for your prayers and support. We covet your partnership in these endeavors as we
seek to train leaders, plant churches, and further the cause of Christ through serving the local

church!
For His Glory,
FBMI Team
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